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From:
Sent: 20 July 2024 11:15
To: Planning
Subject: Application 3/2024/0465

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Lucy 
 
We wish to object to the above proposal. 
 
The application is incorrect in claiming there is no impact on trees and hedges. Hedges and trees 
cover a significant proportion of the boundary of the site, on the proposed alignment, and will 
undoubtedly be adversely affected/harmed. No mitigation is proposed and no consideration is made 
to future maintenance of hedges (nor the proposed fence). Considering the impact on  habitat from 
other adjacent development, these hedges and trees are now important habitat locally. 
 
Certainly for the boundary to properties on Inglewhite Road, this a unnecessary use of public money. 
For anyone to gain access to the school from this direction would require trespass through property 
gardens, scaling a 1.8m high boundary fence and getting through an all but impenetrable hedge. 
 
The proposed height of fence also fails to respect local topography. There is a  
from the  which means the fence would appear significantly higher than 
stated, and hence far more visually intrusive 
 
Regards 
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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 July 2024 16:24
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0465 FS-Case-632291902

 

  

 

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0465 

Address of Development: Fence around Barnacre school 

Comments: This will causes further disruption to  the animals around and will make the 
area look very un natural the children and  will feel to enclosed at school day will feel there in 
jail I don’t want to  at a fence  
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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 July 2024 13:45
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0465 FS-Case-631788415

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0465 

Address of Development: Barnacre Road Primary School, Barnacre Road, Longridge,Preston, PR3 
2PD 

Comments: We wish to object to the erection of a 2.4 metre high wire mesh fence being erected at 
. This is higher than the allowable height for garden perimeters stated on the 

government website and will be approximately 0.5 metre higher  
and will look unsightly. We cannot see any reason for a fence of this height needing to be erected 

 which would be visible from our houses, let alone . 
There is already a significant raise in land from  boundary of the school field (approx. 
2 foot) which exacerbates the height of any fencing erected along the rear boundary. Please 
understand how unsightly this would be for the residents living along here and accordingly strongly 
object to the erection of such a high mesh fence.  
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